PERTH WOMEN FOR
THE SUPPORT OF AGRICULTURE
\ one-day seminar was held at the
beginning of November called
Monetarily Speaking. The workshop
included information on how to talk
with vour banker and making off-farm
investments.

CAMDEN EAST WOMEN'S
INSTITUTE

The temperature in the food
preparation area and main dining
room of Lenadco Home for the Aged
in Napanee has dropped from a
summer high of as much as 120
degrees IF to approximately 70 degrees
F. This is a direct result of the
donation of $7,500 by the Camden
East WI — half of the cost of an air
conditioning system which was
recently installed. The other half of
the cost was paid by the Ontario
Ministry of Community and Social
Services.

TIGER DUNLOP WOMEN’S
INSTITUTE

I'his WI branch organized a special
heritage day to salute the man who
the branch is named after — Tiger
Dunlop. Memorabiha relating to the
life of Mr. Dunlop, founder of
Goderich, was displayed and
discussed

HOWICK JUNIOR WOMEN'S
INSTITUTE

In June, Howick TWI hosted a tea
for about 60 senior citizens at a local
church. Entertainment, refreshments
and several draws were part of the
progranm.

At an ecarlier meeting, the members
of Howick JWI heard Marilyn
Chedu, a dietitian and nutritionist
speak on anorexia nervosa and
bulemia, two eating disorders.

BURFORD WOMEN'S INSTITUTE

Burford W1 is involved in a number
ol ongoing projects. To mark Ontario’s
bicentennial in 1984, the branch
assumed the responsibility of beauti-
fving the grounds around the town-
ship offices. This work has continued
each year since then.

Members of the branch correspond
with their “‘sister’” branch in Oxford-

Perth North District WI and Maple Keys JWI raised money to purcha:: i
enlargement grid for the mammography x-ray unit at Listowel Mem iyl
Hospital. In the photo above, from left to right: Vince Judge, head of . -
Ronita Herrfort, Perth North District President; and Nancy Vollmer. 11,1
public relations officer.

Bloomfield W1 recently presented two Commodore 64C coniputers to Pinecres!
Elementary School. The computers have been put on mobile desks so (/¢y can
be moved from classroom to classroom. The above photo shows branch pres-
dent Madleine Hott working on one of the computers while Teacher Herb
Cooper and vice-principal Gerald McKeown look on.
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